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Watts Remy

From: Sea Lion <sealiondefensebrigade@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 1:23 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2435 B NO

Hello there is a disturbing proposals written into this bill. One is a proposed dog testing facility to hold no more than 60 
dogs . There is no definitive information on exactly what kind of testing will take place and nor safety measures such as 
USDA inspections for the basic animal protections and husbandry laws to be enforced. 
 
My concern is found under line 32,33 and 34 ( I am against invasive testing, drug, food, household product and military 
testing on 
animals) Please say No to animal testing. 
 
(B) The number of dogs participating in a testing trial does not exceed 60 and the number of testing trials to be 
conducted on-site is limited to four or fewer trials per calendar year. 
 
 
https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/HB2435 
 
In addition am not in support of the fracking or gas exploration on 
guest ranches.   Please say no! 
 
Thank You for your time and consideration. 
Ninette Jones 


